
Burlington Town Council 

November 15, 2016 

Special Meeting 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, November 15, 2016 @ 6:30 pm in 

Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael, and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger 

present.  

 

No guests are present. 

 

Council President Moore opens the meeting at 6:30 pm. 

 

Internal Controls 

 

C/T Dinger presents and council reviews bank reconciliation documents, bank statements and 

expenditure records for July, August and September 2016. 

 

C/T Dinger provides a report showing all paychecks written for July, August and September 2016. 

 

Town Business 

 

Discussion is held between the council regarding the town’s animal ordinance. 

 

Discussion is held between the council and clerk-treasurer regarding the proposed promotion of business 

ordinance.   

 

Discussion is held regarding renting a garage to house the police car.  Moore makes a motion to rent a 

local garage to house the police car.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

President Moore makes a motion to adjourn meeting.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting Adjourned. 

 

 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President               ATTEST: 

      Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


